
 

 

ILA & USMX AGREE TO EXTENSION 

The International Longshoremen’s Association (ILA) and the United States Maritime Alliance (USMX) 
have agreed to a 30-day extension to their current labor agreement.  This diverts the anticipated work 
stoppage on December 30 at all U.S. East and Gulf Coast ports.   
 
UFO will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as new information is available.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Marc Mugfor at mmugfor@ufoltd.com. 
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